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From:

Sent: 12 November 2020 12:48

To: wastecomments

Subject: Submission on deposit and return scheme

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern

We would like to see a deposit and return scheme introduced for glass and plastic bottles. mineral and beer
cans. For over eight years we have been litter picking here in the woodlands and a high amount of littering
comes from the items mentioned above. We believe that if the scheme introduced was to include all of the
above that our litter would reduce dramatically over time. It causes serious threats to our wildlife.our pets
and our children. Broken glass becomes a health hazard and plastic breaking down or being digested by
wildflei also cause problems. Pleases introduce as soon as possible. I have seen it operating successfully
many times in other countries and believed it is part of the solution to our increasing litter problem.

Regards
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